To the Honorable Board:

I respectfully request that additional funds in the amount of $19,930.20, be appropriated to the Police Department's budget in order to pay an invoice for Honor Guard Uniforms. The Honor Guard has sixteen (16) officers who volunteered to represent the police department, as well as the City of Somerville. The Honor Guard has already participated in a number of events and received positive responses for our uniforms and professionalism. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Thomas Pasquarello

Chief of Police

